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| believe that there should be a ban on the sale of glue traps. They are a totally inhumane way of
dealing with a pest problem as they are non-discriminatory in targeting the actual pest that is the
subject of the control measure. Many of our native wildlife which are non-pest species are
suffering cruel deaths because of these glue traps. As a primary producer | am well aware that pest
species need to be controlled, however targeting of species wherever and whenever control is
sought is absolutely necessary. Glue traps do not allow for this targeting and therefore most
definitely should be banned.
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